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Comments: While I now live in Oakland, California, my family has deep roots in Western Montana, and especially

Holland Lake. Holland Lake has always been a beautiful and serene place of extended family gatherings. Its rich

history should be preserved. It is too easy to succumb to big developers in destroying habitat and making once

essential and accessible areas of recreation, exclusive. The planned development on Holland Lake would benefit

a few in the short term, and have immediate and long term negative impacts on the ecology of the area as well

as the human landscape. If the area needs to be improved, do so mindfully, with sustainable designs that will

benefit the many and not the wealthy few. It is your responsibility to be custodians of this land. If you are truly

"caring for the land and serving the people" you will NOT let this development plan proceed.

Thank you,

Lisa


